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By Bill Dahlin – Effective January 1, 2016, California has adopted a number of new 
statutes for the Labor Code and other statutory provisions that affect employment.  
The following is a list of the new laws that will almost certainly affect your company.
Visit our website for a brief description of each law or call us to discuss what they mean 
for you.

 • SB 588 (Fair Days’ Pay Act)   • The California Fair Pay Act
 • AB 1506 (Wage Statement Violations) • AB 1513
 • AB 1509
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Upcoming Events

4 Hutton Centre Drive, Suite 900
Santa Ana, CA 92707
hartkinglaw.com

MHI 2016 National Congress & Expo
May 3-5, 2016
Caesars Palace
Las Vegas, NV
CLICK HERE FOR MORE 
INFORMATION

WMA 2016 Convention & Expo
October 10-13, 2016 
Green Valley Ranch Resort & Spa
Henderson, NV
CLICK HERE FOR MORE
INFORMATION
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Contact Bill Dahlin by email at:  bdahlin@hartkinglaw.com. 


